Gisela McBride, author of Memoirs of a 1000 Year-Old Woman: Berlin 1925-1945, recalls her days as a schoolgirl in Hitler’s Germany during her lecture yesterday.   McBride’s presentation, which filled Dunne Conference Center, was sponsored by the Center for Women’s Studies at TLU.   
News
Think Pink Run – On Saturday, Feb. 9, the TLU Student Athletic Advisory Committee (SAAC) will host the Think Pink 5K Breast Cancer Benefit Run. Money raised will help to aid in the prevention and early detection of breast cancer by providing free mammograms and 24-hour hotline through the Y-Me Organization.   
Registration will be at 8 a.m. on race day at Jackson Park.  The event is free to cancer survivors and $35 for other individuals.  Middle school or high school teams may register for $60. 
For more information, contact Tiffany Davis, volleyball coach, at tdavis@tlu.edu or at ext. 8130.

Front Row – Houston Texans coach Gary Kubiak has been selected as the honoree for the fifth annual Texas Lutheran University Front Row gala, a fundraiser for the intercollegiate athletic program. Front Row will be held on March 5 at Union Station in Minute Maid Park in Houston. The highlight of the evening will be a 45-minute live, on-stage conversation between the honoree and CBS TV sportscaster Verne Lundquist, who is a 1962 TLU graduate.  The event begins with a VIP reception where the VIP guests have their pictures made with the honorees prior to the dinner.  

Tickets to “Front Row with Gary Kubiak and Verne Lundquist” are available for $150, $250 and $500 – tickets are available to students and employees for half-price.  To order tickets or for more information, please call the TLU Development Office at ext. 8030 or click here.

